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Tabbner's Nursing Care Offering the most current insights on horse breeding,
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this book covers the entire reproductive system, normal and abnormal mare
physiology, and a wide range of reproductive problems commonly seen in both
the mare and stallion. Coverage includes advanced reproductive techniques,
with numerous breeding strategies to help you achieve optimal fertility
rates. Features the most current information available on equine
reproduction, including the latest therapies and treatments for breeding
dysfunction, as well as advances in reproductive techniques Focuses on
therapy and treatment to provide practitioners with quick access to key
information Features the shared experience and valuable advice of worldrenowned experts who have first-hand knowledge of which treatments and
therapies are most effective
Vitamin D Essentials of Surgical Pediatric Pathology is a clear and
practical yet comprehensive guide for trainee pediatric pathologists and nonpediatric pathologists. Each chapter corresponds to one of the main
subspecialties, such as dermatopathology, head and neck pathology, and
system pathology. Practical guidance is given on handling pediatric
specimens and the authors highlight the ways in which common conditions
present differently in adults and children. Other chapters cover conditions
typical of childhood, including soft tissue tumors and blue round cell
tumors. The chapters begin with a brief clinical presentation, followed by a
clear macroscopical and histological description of the principal
pathologies seen in children. Up-to-date genetic and immunohistochemical
information is provided, and the book includes hundreds of high-quality
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color images. Written and edited by leading international experts in the
field, this is an essential resource for trainee pediatric pathologists, as
well as general pathologists who may encounter pediatric cases.
Sturkie's Avian Physiology An integrated textbook on the endocrine system,
covering the anatomy, physiology and biochemistry of the system, together
with enough clinical material for the first two years of the course. Concise
text covers the core anatomy and physiology in an integrated manner as
presented in the new courses - this integrated treatment is not available
elsewhere Coverage of the necessary basic science is clinically driven - a
clinical case is used to derive the learning objectives at the beginning of
each chapter Final section of the book gives a concise coverage of the major
diseases of the system and their diagnosis and treatment - this will equip
students for the contact with patients which will occur from their first
term onwards Structure of the book encourages learning - objectives defined
at the beginning of each chapter self assessment questions at end of chapter
Attractive, open two colour page design Reasonable price makes series as a
whole affordable
Endocrinology The Fourth Edition of Knobil & Neill continues to serve as a
reference aid for research, to provide the historical context to current
research, and most importantly as an aid for graduate teaching on a broad
range of topics in human and comparative reproduction. In the decade since
the publication of the last edition, the study of reproductive physiology
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has undergone monumental changes. Chief among these advances are in the
areas of stem cell development, signaling pathways, the role of inflammation
in the regulatory processes in the various tissues, and the integration of
new animal models which have led to a greater understanding of human
disease. The new edition synthesizes all of this new information at the
molecular, cellular, and organismal levels of organization and present
modern physiology a more understandable and comparative context. The Fourth
Edition has been extensively revised, reflecting new fundamental
advancements in this rapidly advancing field. Provides a common language for
researchers across the fields of physiology, endocrinology, and biology to
discuss their understanding of reproduction. Saves academic researchers time
in quickly accessing the very latest details on reproductive physiology, as
opposed to searching through thousands of journal articles.
Goat Science The thoroughly updated Endocrine Secrets, 6th Edition continues
the tradition of the highly popular Secrets Series®, offering fast answers
to the most essential clinical endocrinology questions. A user-friendly Q&A
format, replete with valuable pearls, tips, and memory aids, helps you to
learn and study efficiently. It all adds up to a perfect concise board
review or handy clinical endocrinology resource. Expedite your reference and
review with a question-and-answer format that's conversational and easy to
read. Zero in on key information with bulleted lists, mnemonics, practical
tips from prominent endocrinologists, and "Key Points" boxes that provide a
concise overview of important board-relevant content. Quickly review
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essential material with a chapter containing the "Top 100 Secrets" in
endocrinology. Take your Secrets anywhere thanks to a convenient, pocketsized design! Remain at the forefront of medical endocrinology with updates
on new techniques and technologies, as well as changing treatment options
and drug information. Equip yourself for effective practice with coverage of
the most current developments in obesity management, weight loss drugs, and
bariatric surgery; the newest guidelines for the pharmacological treatment
of type 2 diabetes mellitus; and much more. Make use of practical tips on
intensive insulin therapy, and apply evidence-based techniques to achieve
appropriate glucose control in hospitalized patients and effectively manage
thyroid cancer. Access the latest research concerning the benefits and risks
of the wide range of osteoporosis therapies.
Hormone Action Encyclopedia of Reproduction, Second Edition comprehensively
reviews biology and abnormalities, also covering the most common diseases in
humans, such as prostate and breast cancer, as well as normal developmental
biology, including embryogenesis, gestation, birth and puberty. Each article
provides a comprehensive overview of the selected topic to inform a broad
spectrum of readers, from advanced undergraduate students, to research
professionals. Chapters also explore the latest advances in cloning, stem
cells, endocrinology, clinical reproductive medicine and genomics. As
reproductive health is a fundamental component of an individual’s overall
health status and a central determinant of quality of life, this book
provides the most extensive and authoritative reference within the field.
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Provides a one-stop shop for information on reproduction that is not
available elsewhere Includes extensive coverage of the full range of topics,
from basic, to clinical considerations, including evolutionary advances in
molecular, cellular, developmental and clinical sciences Includes multimedia
and interactive teaching tools, such as downloadable PowerPoint slides,
video content and interactive elements, such as the Virtual Microscope
Current Therapy in Equine Reproduction Bovine Reproduction is a
comprehensive, current referenceproviding information on all aspects of
reproduction in the bulland cow. Offering fundamental knowledge on
evaluating andrestoring fertility in the bovine patient, the book also
placesinformation in the context of herd health where appropriate for atruly
global view of bovine theriogenology. Printed in full colorthroughout, the
book includes 83 chapters and more than 550 images,making it the most
exhaustive reference available on thistopic. Each section covers anatomy and
physiology, breeding management,and reproductive surgery, as well as
obstetrics and pregnancywastage in the cow. Bovine Reproduction is a
welcomeresource for bovine practitioners, theriogenologists, and
animalscientists, as well as veterinary students and residents with
aninterest in the cow.
Reproduction and Development Revised throughout, the 5th Edition of this
leading reference presents a complete and up-to-date review and analysis of
all aspects of endocrinology, diabetes, and bone metabolism. Readers will
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also find state-of-the-art information on genetics, proteinomics, and
hormone signaling, and coverage of the field's hottest topics in nearly 20
new chapters. Joined by an international team of leading expertsmany new to
this editionDrs. Jameson and DeGroot provide guidance that integrates the
basic science of endocrinology with clinical medicine and the practical
management of endocrine disorders. A clinical focus emphasizes diagnosis and
therapy.
Maternal-Fetal and Neonatal Endocrinology Thoroughly updated and in a new
two-color format, this well- respected text presents the fundamentals of
biochemistry and related topics to students pursuing a one- or two-semester
course in pre-med biochemistry or medical programs. The second edition is
equally applicable to other health-related fields such as clinical
chemistry, medical technology or pharmacology. Medical Biochemistry, Fourth
Edition, focuses on the foundations and clinically relevant applications of
normal human biochemistry and pathology. Abundantly illustrated with fourcolor plates. Revised chapters on molecular biology reflect the latest
research in the field Two color throughout with four color plates Reference
quality appendices include practical information on clinical lab parameters
used to diagnose a range of diseases
Medical Biochemistry Advances in Physiological Sciences, Volume 15:
Reproduction and Development covers the proceedings of the symposia of the
28th International Congress of Physiology. The book discusses several
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studies related to reproduction and development. The opening chapter
discusses findings in reproductive neuroendocrinology, while the second
chapter covers stimulatory and inhibitory analogs of LH-RH. The succeeding
chapters are organized into four parts based on the topic of the papers.
Part 1 deals with the role of the hypothalamus in the regulation of LH and
FSH secretion, and Part 2 tackles gonadotropic and steroid hormone
receptors. Part 3 explains reproduction and development, and Part 4 deals
with contraception. Researchers and professionals concerned with
reproduction and development will find this book a great reference
materials.
Sex Hormones in Neurodegenerative Processes and Diseases Offering the most
current insights on horse breeding, this book covers the entire reproductive
system, normal and abnormal mare physiology, and a wide range of
reproductive problems commonly seen in both the mare and stallion. Coverage
includes advanced reproductive techniques, with numerous breeding strategies
to help you achieve optimal fertility rates. Features the most current
information available on equine reproduction, including the latest therapies
and treatments for breeding dysfunction, as well as advances in reproductive
techniques Focuses on therapy and treatment to provide practitioners with
quick access to key information Features the shared experience and valuable
advice of world-renowned experts who have first-hand knowledge of which
treatments and therapies are most effective
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The Endocrine System Small Animal Soft Tissue Surgery is a comprehensive,indepth resource for well-referenced, current information on smallanimal soft
tissue surgery. Offering detailed surgical techniquesin a well-illustrated,
easy-to-follow format, the book covers thefull range of surgically treated
diseases and syndromes, with videoclips and slideshows to demonstrate
surgical procedures on anaccompanying DVD. Chapters are written by the
leading expertsin surgery, internal medicine, radiology, and critical
care,presenting information based on a review of the most recentliterature.
Divided into chapters by body system, each section begins with abrief review
of the anatomy and physiology, with pathophysiology,diagnosis, treatment,
and prognosis described in detail. Originalillustrations and clinical
photographs accompany the description ofsurgical techniques, and an evidencebased approach isincorporated throughout. Small Animal Soft TissueSurgery is
an essential reference for small animal surgeons,residents, and
practitioners performing soft tissue surgery. For e-book purchasers: DVD
materials are not included as partof the e-book file, but are available for
download afterpurchase.
Equine Reproductive Procedures Textbook of Assisted Reproductive Techniques
has become a classic comprehensive reference for the whole team at the IVF
clinic. The fourth edition comes more conveniently as a set of two separate
volumes, one for laboratory aspects and the other for clinical applications.
The text has been extensively revised, with the addition of several
important new contributions on laboratory aspects including developing
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techniques such as PICSI, IMSI, and time-lapse imaging. The second volume
focuses on clinical applications and includes new chapters on lifestyle
factors, tailored ovarian stimulation, frozen-thawed embryo transfer, viral
disease, and religious perspectives. As before, methods, protocols, and
techniques of choice are presented by eminent international experts. The two
volume set includes: ■ Volume One - Laboratory Perspectives ■ Volume Two Clinical Perspectives
Veterinary Toxicology The human system employs the use of endogenous
enzymatic as well as non-enzymatic antioxidant defence systems against the
onslaught of free radicals and oxidative stress. Enzymatic antioxidants and
non-enzymatic antioxidants work synergistically with each other, using
different mechanisms against different free radicals and stages of oxidative
stress. Dietary and lifestyle modifications are seen as the mainstay of
treatment and management of chronic diseases such as diabetes mellitus. The
major aims of dietary and lifestyle changes are to reduce weight, improve
glycaemic control and reduce the risk of coronary heart disease, which
accounts for 70- 80% of deaths among those with diabetes. It is also
important to note that medicinal plants have been used as medicines since
ancient time, and continue to play significant role even in modern medicine
in management and treatment of chronic diseases. Impressive numbers of
modern therapeutic agents have been developed from plants. Phytochemicals
have been isolated and characterised from fruits such as grapes and apples,
vegetables such as broccoli and onion, spices such as turmeric, beverages
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such as green tea and red wine, as well as many other sources. The WHO
estimates that approximately 80% of the worlds inhabitants rely on
traditional medicine for their primary health care and many medicinal plants
have ethno-medical claims of usefulness in the treatment of diabetes and
other chronic diseases globally, and have been employed empirically in
antidiabetic, antihyperlipidemic, antihypertensive, antinflammatory and
antiparasitic remedies. This book examines the role of antioxidant-rich
natural products in management and treatment of diabetes and other chronic
diseases.
Current Therapy in Equine Reproduction E-Book Feline Emergency and Critical
Care Medicine is the first book to focus specifically on feline-specific
emergency and critical care. Designed as a quick-access manual of emergency
and critical care procedures, information is presented in an easy-to-follow
outline format. With an emphasis on the unique considerations for treating
cats, this book provides all the information needed to confidently manage
the feline critical patient.
Cellular Endocrinology in Health and Disease Maternal-Fetal and Neonatal
Endocrinology: Physiology, Pathophysiology, and Clinical Management
systematically examines the normal and abnormal endocrinology of the
pregnant and lactating female and of the fetus and neonate. This reference
volume expands coverage of specific disorders and diseases beyond the
current endocrinology content on the market, which in most cases has a
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paragraph or no mention at all about pregnancy or aspects of fetal/neonatal
development. Formalized source of maternal/fetal endocrine physiology and
pathophysiology Key reference for fellows and residents for rarer endocrine
pathologies Integrated presentation of new molecular and genetic causes of
endocrine disorders Bridges the experience/knowledge gap of endocrinopathies
rarely encountered in pregnancy
Endocrine Secrets Interpretation of Equine Laboratory Diagnostics offers a
comprehensive approach to equine laboratory diagnostics, including
hematology, clinical chemistry, serology, body fluid analysis, microbiology,
clinical parasitology, endocrinology, immunology, and molecular diagnostics.
Offers a practical resource for the accurate interpretation of laboratory
results, with examples showing real-world applications Covers hematology,
clinical chemistry, serology, body fluid analysis, microbiology, clinical
parasitology, endocrinology, immunology, and molecular diagnostics
Introduces the underlying principles of laboratory diagnostics Provides
clinically oriented guidance on performing and interpreting laboratory tests
Presents a complete reference to establish and new diagnostic procedures
Offers a practical resource for the accurate interpretation of laboratory
results, with examples showing real-world applications Covers hematology,
clinical chemistry, serology, body fluid analysis, microbiology, clinical
parasitology, endocrinology, immunology, and molecular diagnostics
Introduces the underlying principles of laboratory diagnostics Provides
clinically oriented guidance on performing and interpreting laboratory tests
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Presents a complete reference to established and new diagnostic procedures
Diseases of Swine Written by Gabby Koutoukidis and Kate Stainton, Tabbner's
Nursing Care: Theory and Practice 8th edition provides students with the
knowledge and skills they will require to ensure safe, quality care across a
range of healthcare settings. Updated to reflect the current context and
scope of practice for Enrolled Nurses in Australia and New Zealand, the text
focuses on the delivery of person-centred care, critical thinking, quality
clinical decision making and application of skills. Now in an easy to handle
2 Volume set the textbook is supported by a skills workbook and online
resources to provide students with the information and tools to become
competent, confident Enrolled Nurses. Key features All chapters aligned to
current standards including the NMBA Decision Making Framework (2020), the
Enrolled Nurse Standards for Practice (2016) and the National Safety &
Quality Health Services Standards (2018) Clinical skills videos provide
visual support for learners Supported by Essential Enrolled Nursing Skills
Workbook 2nd edition An eBook included in all print purchases New to this
edition Chapter 5 Nursing informatics and technology in healthcare focuses
on competency in nursing informatics for beginning level practice, aligned
to the National Nursing and Midwifery Digital Capability Framework 2020 An
increased focus on cultural competence and safety Supported by Elsevier
Adaptive Quizzing Tabbner's Nursing Care 8th edition
Essentials of Surgical Pediatric Pathology Written by world experts, this
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books follows upon the monumental success of the first edition of The
Parathyroids, which was universally acclaimed as the best text on the
subject. An authoritative reference that spans the basic science of
parathyroid hormone treatment to major clinical disorders in a superb,
single compendium, The Parathyroids offers an objective and authoritative
view on controversial clinical issues in this rapidly changing field. Every
medical school library and virtually every major hospital library will need
this book as a reference for students and clinicians. Key Features * Offers
objective and authoritative reviews on controversial clinical issues *
Written by world experts on parathyroid hormone and its disorders * Superb,
state-of-the-art compendium in one convenient volume * Bridges basic science
of parathyroid hormone to major clinical disorders * Practical information
on clinical management of parathyroid hormone disorders
Cassidy and Allanson's Management of Genetic Syndromes Goat science covers
quite a wide range and varieties of topics, from genetics and breeding, via
nutrition, production systems, reproduction, milk and meat production,
animal health and parasitism, etc., up to the effects of goat products on
human health. In this book, several parts of them are presented within 18
different chapters. Molecular genetics and genetic improvement of goats are
the new approaches of goat development. Several factors affect the passage
rate of digesta in goats, but for diet properties, goats are similar to
other ruminants. Iodine deficiency in goats could be dangerous. Assisted
reproduction techniques have similar importance in goats like in other
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ruminants. Milk and meat production traits of goats are almost equally
important and have significant positive impacts on human health. Many
factors affect the health of goats, heat stress being of increasing
importance. Production systems could modify all of the abovementioned
characteristics of goats.
Textbook of Assisted Reproductive Techniques Fourth Edition Now in full
color, this concise reference helps you care for common small mammals with
coverage of preventive medicine as well as disease management and husbandry.
Content not found in other resources includes chapters on ophthalmology,
dentistry, and zoonosis. More than 400 images demonstrate key concepts
related to radiographic interpretation, relevant anatomy, and diagnostic,
surgical, and therapeutic techniques. This is an invaluable reference for
veterinarians, technicians, students, research scientists, pet store owners,
pet owners, and breeders --Book Jacket.
Small Animal Soft Tissue Surgery Veterinary Toxicology, 2nd edition is a
unique single reference that teaches the basic principles of veterinary
toxicology and builds upon these principles to offer an essential clinical
resource for those practicing in the field. This reference book is
thoroughly updated with new chapters and the latest coverage of topics that
are essential to research veterinary toxicologists, students, professors,
clinicians and environmentalists. Key areas include melamine and cyanuric
acid, toxicogenomics, veterinary medical geology, toxic gases, toxicity and
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safety evaluation of new veterinary pharmaceuticals and much more. The 2nd
edition of this popular book represents the collective wisdom of leading
contributors worldwide and continues to fill an undeniable need in the
literature relating to veterinary toxicology. New chapters covering
important and timely topics such as melamine and cyanuric acid,
toxicogenomics, toxic gases and veterinary medical geology Expanded look at
international topics, such as epidemiology of animal poisonings, regulatory
guidelines and poisonous plants in Europe Heavily contributed book with
chapters written by qualified and well-experienced authorities across all
areas of veterinary toxicology Problem solving strategies are offered for
treatment as well as in-depth knowledge of the basic mechanisms of
veterinary toxicology
Understanding Medical-Surgical Nursing Reproductive and Developmental
Toxicology, Second Edition, is a comprehensive and authoritative resource
that provides the latest literature on this complex subject with a primary
focus on three core components—parent, placenta, and fetus—and the
continuous changes that occur in each. Enriched with relevant references
describing every aspect of reproductive toxicology, this revised and updated
resource addresses the totality of the subject, discussing a broad range of
topics, including nanoparticles and radiation, gases and solvents, smoking,
alcohol and drug abuse, and metals, amongst others. With a special focus on
placental toxicity, this book is the only available reference to connect the
three key risk stages, also including discussions on reproductive and
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developmental toxicity in domestic animals, fish, and wildlife. Completely
revised and updated to include the most recent developments in the field,
the book is an essential resource for advanced students and researchers in
toxicology, as well as biologists, pharmacologists, and teratologists from
academia, industry, and regulatory agencies. Provides a complete, up-todate, integrated source of information on the key risk stages during
reproduction and development Includes new chapters covering significant
developments, such as dose-response assessment for developmental toxicity,
juvenile toxicity, and neural tube defects, as well as emerging science,
such as stem cell application, toxicoproteomics, metabolomics, endocrine
disruption, surveillance and regulatory considerations, and risk assessment
Offers diverse and unique in vitro and in vivo toxicity models for
reproductive and developmental toxicity testing in a user-friendly format
that assists in comparative analysis
Encyclopedia of Reproduction Many language books are boring—this one is not.
Written by a native English speaker who learned Spanish the hard way—by
trying to talk to Spanish-speaking people—it offers English speakers with a
basic knowledge of Spanish hundreds of tips for using the language more
fluently and colloquially, with fewer obvious "gringo" errors. Writing with
humor, common sense, and a minimum of jargon, Joseph Keenan covers
everything from pronunciation, verb usage, and common grammatical mistakes
to the subtleties of addressing other people, "trickster" words that look
alike in both languages, inadvertent obscenities, and intentional swearing.
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He guides readers through the set phrases and idiomatic expressions that
pepper the native speaker's conversation and provides a valuable
introduction to the most widely used Spanish slang. With this book, both
students in school and adult learners who never want to see another
classroom can rapidly improve their speaking ability. Breaking Out of
Beginner's Spanish will be an essential aid in passing the supreme language
test-communicating fluently with native speakers.
Concepts of Biology This comprehensively updated and expanded second edition
builds on its successful and popular predecessor, retaining the practical
features which made the first edition such an essential guide to IVF. The
edition describes additions to the range of ART clinical treatments,
including the use of testicular and epididymal sperm, blastocyst stage
transfer, and new perspectives in cryobiology and cryopreservation
techniques. By incorporating laboratory techniques and protocols, with an
even greater emphasis on quality control, it provides an indispensable and
practical account. The introductory chapters covering the scientific
background that underpins effective laboratory practice have been
substantially expanded, derived from research in mammalian systems into the
molecular biology of oogenesis, oocyte maturation, and early embryo
metabolism. This second edition distils a wealth of practical and scientific
detail for the benefit of all IVF practitioners.
Biology 2e The most recent update to one of the most essential references on
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medical genetics Cassidy and Allanson's Management of Genetic Syndromes, 4th
Edition is the latest version of a classic text in medical genetics. With
newly covered disorders and cutting-edge, up-to-date information, this
resource remains the most crucial reference on the management of genetic
syndromes for students, clinicians, and researchers in the field of medical
genetics. The 4th edition includes current information on the identification
of genetic syndromes (including newly developed diagnostic criteria), the
genetic basis (including diagnostic testing), and the routine care and
management for more than 60 genetic disorders. Each, "expert authored",
chapter includes sections on: Incidence Diagnostic criteria Etiology,
pathogenesis and genetics Diagnostic testing Differential diagnosis
Manifestations and Management (by system) The book focuses on genetic
syndromes, primarily those involving developmental disabilities and
congenital defects. The chapter sections dealing with Manifestations and
Management represents the centerpiece of each entry and is unmatched by
other genetic syndrome references. Management of Genetic Syndromes is
perfect for medical geneticists, genetic counselors, primary care physicians
and all health care professionals seeking to stay current on the routine
care and management of individuals with genetic disorders.
Feline Emergency and Critical Care Medicine Coral disease is quickly
becoming a crisis to the health and management of the world?s coral reefs.
There is a great interest from many in preserving coral reefs.
Unfortunately, the field of epizootiology is disorganized and lacks a
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standard vocabulary, methods, and diagnostic techniques, and tropical marine
scientists are poorly trained in wildlife pathology, veterinary medicine,
and epidemiology. Diseases of Coral will help to rectify this situation.
Knobil and Neill's Physiology of Reproduction -- Comprehensive coverage of
the nursing care of medical-surgical disorders, with the inclusion of
sufficient pathophysiology to give students an understanding of the
rationales for specific nursing actions -- Exercises and case studies
integrated within the chapters enhance student's critical thinking abilities
-- Word-building techniques, phonetics, and glossary help students master
the terminology of med-surg nursing -- Extensive use of mnemonic devices and
other tips aid students in learning and remembering content -- Emphasis on
the care of elderly patients -- Sidebar boxes within the body systems
chapters on gerontological, pharmacological, nutritional, cultural, home
health, and ethical considerations -- Pedagogical tools in each chapter
include objectives, list of new terms, case studies, followed by a series of
questions requiring the student to understand and apply the chapter content
to a "real-world" situation -- Appendices include word-building techniques,
list of prefixes and suffixes, abbreviations, and laboratory values
Breaking Out of Beginner’s Spanish Sturkie's Avian Physiology is the classic
comprehensive single volume on the physiology of domestic as well as wild
birds. The Sixth Edition is thoroughly revised and updated, and features
several new chapters with entirely new content on such topics as migration,
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genomics and epigenetics. Chapters throughout have been greatly expanded due
to the many recent advances in the field. The text also covers the
physiology of flight, reproduction in both male and female birds, and the
immunophysiology of birds. The Sixth Edition, like the earlier editions, is
a must for anyone interested in comparative physiology, poultry science,
veterinary medicine, and related fields. This volume establishes the
standard for those who need the latest and best information on the
physiology of birds. Includes new chapters on endocrine disruptors,
magnetoreception, genomics, proteomics, mitochondria, control of food
intake, molting, stress, the avian endocrine system, bone, the metabolic
demands of migration, behavior and control of body temperature Features
extensively revised chapters on the cardiovascular system, pancreatic
hormones, respiration, pineal gland, pituitary gland, thyroid, adrenal
gland, muscle, gastro-intestinal physiology, incubation, circadian rhythms,
annual cycles, flight, the avian immune system, embryo physiology and
control of calcium. Stands out as the only comprehensive, single volume
devoted to bird physiology Offers a full consideration of both blood and
avian metabolism on the companion website (http://booksite.elsevier.com/
9780124071605). Tables feature hematological and serum biochemical
parameters together with circulating concentrations of glucose in more than
200 different species of wild birds
Diseases of Coral Equine Reproductive Procedures is a user-friendly guideto
reproductive management, diagnostic techniques, and therapeutictechniques on
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stallions, mares, and foals. Offering detaileddescriptions of 161 procedures
ranging from common to highlyspecialized, the book gives step-by-step
instructions withinterpretative information, as well as useful equipment
lists andreferences for further reading. Presented in a highly
portablespiral-bound format, Equine Reproductive Procedures is apractical
resource for daily use in equine practice. Divided into sections on the nonpregnant mare, the pregnantmare, the postpartum mare, the stallion, and the
newborn foal, thebook is well-illustrated throughout with clinical
photographsdemonstrating procedures. Equine ReproductiveProcedures provides
practical guidance for performing basic andadvanced techniques associated
with the medical management ofhorses.
Antioxidant-Antidiabetic Agents and Human Health The motivation for us to
conceive this series of volumes on regulation was mainly our belief that it
would be fun, and at the same time productive, to approach the subject in a
way that differs from that of other treatises. We thought it might be
interesting and instructive for both author and reader-to examine a
particular area of investigation in a framework of many different problems.
Cutting across the traditional boundaries that have separated the subjects
in past volumes on regulation is not an easy thing to do-not because it is
difficult to think of what interesting topics should replace the old ones,
but because it is difficult to find authors who are willing to write about
areas outside those pursued in their own laboratories. Anyone who takes on
the task of reviewing a broad area of interest must weave together its
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various parts by picking up the threads from many different laboratories,
and attempt to produce a fabric with a meaningful design. Finding persons
who are likely to succeed in such a task was the most difficult part of our
job. In the first volume of this treatise, most of the chapters dealt with
the mechanisms of regulation of gene expression in microorganisms. The
second volume involved a somewhat broader area, spanning the prokaryoticeukaryotic border. Topics ranged from phage morphogenesis to the role of
gradients in development. This third volume-Volume 3A concerns hormones, as
does the forthcoming companion volume-Volume 3B.
In Vitro Fertilization The book provides chapters on sex hormones and their
modulation in neurodegenerative processes and pathologies, from basic
molecular mechanisms, physiology, gender differences, to neuroprotection and
clinical aspects for potential novel pharmacotherapy approaches. The book
contains 14 chapters written by authors from various biomedical professions,
from basic researchers in biology and physiology to medicine and veterinary
medicine, pharmacologists, psychiatrist, etc. Chapters sum up the past and
current knowledge on sex hormones, representing original new insights into
their role in brain functioning, mental disorders and neurodegenerative
diseases. The book is written for a broad range of audience, from biomedical
students to highly profiled medical specialists and biomedical researchers,
helping them to expand their knowledge on sex hormones in neurodegenerative
processes and opening new questions for further investigation.
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Interpretation of Equine Laboratory Diagnostics Now in a much-anticipated
two-volume new edition, this gold-standard reference stands as the most
comprehensive and authoritative text on equine reproduction. Serving
theriogenologists, practitioners and breeders worldwide as a one-stop
resource for the reproductive assessment and management of equine patients,
Equine Reproduction, Second Edition provides detailed information on
examination techniques, breeding procedures, pregnancy diagnosis and
management, reproductive tract diseases and surgery, and foaling. A
companion CD offers hundreds of images from the book in color. For the
Second Edition, the stallion, mare and foal sections have been thoroughly
updated and revised to include the latest information on every subject. New
topics include discussion of nutritional and behavioral factors in the
broodmare and stallion, parentage testing, fetal sexing and the health and
management of older foals, weanlings and yearlings. Additionally, this
outstanding Second Edition features a new section on assisted reproductive
techniques, including detailed information on artificial insemination, invitro fertilization, embryo transfer and technology.
Equine Reproduction
Ferrets, Rabbits, and Rodents Provides a fully revised Eleventh Edition of
the definitive reference to swine health and disease Diseases of Swine has
been the definitive reference on swine health and disease for over 60 years.
This new edition has been completely revised to include the latest
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information, developments, and research in the field. Now with full color
images throughout, this comprehensive and authoritative resource has been
redesigned for improved consistency and readability, with a reorganized
format for more intuitive access to information. Diseases of Swine covers a
wide range of essential topics on swine production, health, and management,
with contributions from more than 100 of the foremost international experts
in the field. This revised edition makes the information easy to find and
includes expanded information on welfare and behavior. A key reference for
anyone involved in the swine industry, Diseases of Swine, Eleventh Edition:
Presents a thorough revision to the gold-standard reference on pig health
and disease Features full color images throughout the book Includes
information on the most current advances in the field Provides comprehensive
information on swine welfare and behavior Offers a reorganized format to
make the information more accessible Written for veterinarians,
academicians, students, and individuals and agencies responsible for swine
health and public health, Diseases of Swine, Eleventh Edition is an
essential guide to swine health.
Reproductive and Developmental Toxicology Vitamin D, a steroid hormone, has
mainly been known for its effects on bone and osteoporosis. The current
therapeutic practices expand into such markets as cancer research,
pediatrics, nephrology, dermatology, immunology, and genetics. This second
edition includes over 100 chapters covering everything from chemistry and
metabolism to mechanisms of action, diagnosis and management, new analogs,
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and emerging therapies. This complete reference works is a must have
resource for anyone working in endocrinology, osteology, bone biology, or
cancer research. *Most comprehensive, up-to-date two-volume set on Vitamin D
*New chapters on squamous cell cancer, brain cancer, thyroid cancer and many
more *Further sections on emerging uses for treatments of auto-immune
diseases and diabetes *Over 600 illustrations and figures available on CD
Physiology in Childbearing Cellular Endocrinology in Health and Disease
describes the underlying basis of endocrine function, providing an important
tool to understand the fundamentals of endocrine diseases. Delivering a
comprehensive review of the basic science of endocrinology, from cell
biology to human disease, this work explores and dissects the function of a
number of cellular systems. Among these are those whose function was not
obvious until recently, including the endocrine functions of bone and the
adipose tissue. Providing content that crosses disciplines, Cellular
Endocrinology in Health and Disease details how cellular endocrine function
contributes to system physiology and mediates endocrine disorders. A methods
section proves novel and useful approaches across research focus that will
be attractive to medical students, residents, and specialists in the field
of endocrinology, as well as to those interested in cellular regulation.
Editors Alfredo Ulloa-Aguirre and P. Michael Conn, experts in molecular and
cellular aspects of endocrinology, deliver contributions carefully selected
for relevance, impact, and clarity of expression from leading field experts.
Covers systemic endocrine action at the cellular level in both health and
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disease Delivers information on the integration of cell identity and
endocrinology Incorporates recent developments in endocrinology to provide
an up-to-date reference to researchers
Anatomy and Physiology Concepts of Biology is designed for the singlesemester introduction to biology course for non-science majors, which for
many students is their only college-level science course. As such, this
course represents an important opportunity for students to develop the
necessary knowledge, tools, and skills to make informed decisions as they
continue with their lives. Rather than being mired down with facts and
vocabulary, the typical non-science major student needs information
presented in a way that is easy to read and understand. Even more
importantly, the content should be meaningful. Students do much better when
they understand why biology is relevant to their everyday lives. For these
reasons, Concepts of Biology is grounded on an evolutionary basis and
includes exciting features that highlight careers in the biological sciences
and everyday applications of the concepts at hand.We also strive to show the
interconnectedness of topics within this extremely broad discipline. In
order to meet the needs of today's instructors and students, we maintain the
overall organization and coverage found in most syllabi for this course. A
strength of Concepts of Biology is that instructors can customize the book,
adapting it to the approach that works best in their classroom. Concepts of
Biology also includes an innovative art program that incorporates critical
thinking and clicker questions to help students understand--and apply--key
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concepts.
The Parathyroids This ISBN is now out of print. A new edition with e-book is
available under ISBN 9780702044762. The third edition of this popular
textbook gives a clear, easy-to-read account of anatomy and physiology at
all stages of pregnancy and childbirth. Each chapter covers normal
physiology, changes to the physiology in pregnancy, and application to
practice. The physiology of childbearing is placed within a total biological
context, drawing on evolution, ecology, biochemistry and cell biology.
Follows childbearing from preconception to postnatal care and the neonate
Logical progression through the body systems Highly illustrated, with simple
diagrams Emphasises links between knowledge and practice to promote clinical
skills Main points summarised to aid study. Website: 10 multiple-choice
questions per chapter for self-testing Downloadable illustrations, with and
without labels Fully searchable.
Bovine Reproduction Biology 2e (2nd edition) is designed to cover the scope
and sequence requirements of a typical two-semester biology course for
science majors. The text provides comprehensive coverage of foundational
research and core biology concepts through an evolutionary lens. Biology
includes rich features that engage students in scientific inquiry, highlight
careers in the biological sciences, and offer everyday applications. The
book also includes various types of practice and homework questions that
help students understand -- and apply -- key concepts. The 2nd edition has
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been revised to incorporate clearer, more current, and more dynamic
explanations, while maintaining the same organization as the first edition.
Art and illustrations have been substantially improved, and the textbook
features additional assessments and related resources.
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